

22 April 2014

lan Walford fyi-request-1611-057607e3@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Walford

We're transferring your request for information

Thank you for your request of 14 April 2014, asking for information about Wellington Free Ambulance.

ACC funds ambulance services through the National Ambulance Sector Office (NASO). NASO is jointly funded and governed by the Ministry of Health and the Accident Compensation Corporation (ACC). I have referred your request to NASO for a response. You will receive a response from NASO in accordance with the provisions of the Act.

Please contact me at hugh.mcilraith@acc.co.nz if you would like to talk about this letter.

Yours sincerely

Mothath

Hugh McIlraith
Senior Advisor